
                                       BEGGINING MONDAY JULY 20TH  

 

 

 

 

          The Family Room Television will be LOCKED and unusable  

                 from 5am- 5pm Monday through Saturday. 

             Internet Service will be Extremely limited as well. 

 

 

 

                                                  *UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

  


